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I SUPPORT [HB 2135]. 

 

[HB 2135] SHOULD NOT be restricted on residential properties. 

 

Property crimes appear to have become a right-of passage for the criminal element. 

 

Residential properties should be allowed to use electrified fences to protect property 

and safety issues and should also be immune from any and all Civil litigation arising 

from their uses. 

 

It is past time to "shock" the criminal element back into reality. 

 

David S. Wall 

Mr. Oregon Concurs and says, "Add cattle-prods into the  mix for vagrant control-

move along little-doggie!" 


